Good Morning October 3™,

Swiss Alpine and Lime Canyon Irrigators.
As of Friday, the well in Snake Creek which provides some water to this area of our system is back up
and running. We wanted to get it repaired and tested before the season ended so we were ready for
next summer. That should return the Swiss Alpine and Lime Canyon systems to normal flows which
should keep pressure in the system during the day. Thanks for your patience during this disruption.

Also, as mentioned last week, later today, water on the west bench areas of Midway west of Stringtown
road will be turned off for about two weeks due to construction. The areas affected will be west of
Stringtown road and south of 500 South including Cascades, Cascade Meadown loop, Gary Diehl and the
large lots around Cascade Springs Road. Depending on the weather, we will restart the system in that
area when they finish. I'll keep everyone updated as to a possible restart date.

Construction has begun on east main street. That project will be installing new irrigation lines in the
area at some point. We don’t expect any disruptions but, we are not ruling it out. We’'ll keep you
updated as progress is made.

One other point... irrigation lines will be kept full in most areas for about two more weeks. If you have
landscaping projects to complete, get them done. Weather will dictate how long our lines stay full.

Have a nice day.
Mike and Tom.



